
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fledglings Newsletter Term 3  

       
  

                                                                           

 

In Term 3 our topic 

is…Traditional Tales! 

 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A taster of what we will be learning this term:  

✓ We’re going to make our own Gingerbread Men! And fingers crossed 

they don’t run off…but if they do we are going to make traps for 

them!  

✓ After we have caught our Gingerbread Men, we are going to work 

out some careful way for them to cross the river and build them 

bridges or boats! 

✓ We will also have a go at writing sentences about where the 

Gingerbread Men were when we found them.  

✓ Next we have a visit from Goldilocks herself and turn the classroom 

into a crime scene! We will make our own porridge and talk about 

toppings: what is healthy and what is a treat?  

✓ We will paint pictures of our favourite characters and write speech 

bubbles exploring what they might say.  

✓ I wonder if we should climb this beanstalk that has appeared 

overnight?  

✓ We will explore whether taking something that isn’t ours is ever ok 

and we will even get to meet the giant and ask him some questions. 

✓ How else could the story end?  

✓ I wonder if we need to grow things in soil? What do plants need to 

survive? We will explore this and lots more!  

  

 

Diary Dates:  

Monday 31st 

January: Year R 

Phonics Workshop 

3.30pm  

Chinese New Year 

Inspire Day: 4th 

February 2022 

Safer Internet Day: 

8th February 2022 

End of Term 

Celebration: 

11th February 2022 

Happy New Year to our wonderful Fledglings and their families. Hope you had a restful and lovely 

Christmas and are raring to go again!  

We are changing our book 

changing a little – can we 

please ask books are in 

book bags for THURSDAY 

and they will be returned 

FRIDAY!  

Thank you 😊  

 


